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31st January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Cross Country 
On Wednesday, Nursery Hill Primary School hosted a Cross Country competition for primary schools in 
Nuneaton. What a fantastic turn out, lots of schools participated, including 20 children from Nursery Hill.  
The children were a shining example of the school values, we are very proud of each and every one of 
them. The efforts of our runners certainly paid off, 2 of our children made it through to the final. I’m sure you 
will all join me in cheering on our 2 finalists at the final event on 5th March. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
School Gate 
For security purposes please do not hold the gate open for someone else or chain the gate open at the end 
of the school day. A member of staff will unlock the gate at 3.10pm. 
 
Merits  
Thank you to those children for going over and above in all that they do.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forest School 
During year 5’s forest school session, the group worked together to build a shelter.  This was a fantastic 
success. They went on to learn how to build and light a fire safely.  As you can see from the pictures the 
children also enjoyed toasting marshmallows in the ‘respect’ pose for additional safety. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lost Property 
We have a lot of unnamed clothing in our cloak rooms that has accumulated over the school year.  If you 
are missing any items ask to go to your child’s cloak room at the end of school to find your child’s 
belongings. 

EYFS Ronnie 
Year 1 Archie 
Year 2 Lenny & Cody 
Year 3 Teddy 
Year 4 Aaliyah 
Year 5 George 
Year 6 Amelia 
Headteacher Award Jayson 
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Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week we will be celebrating children's mental health week within school. This year the theme is Know 
Yourself, Grow Yourself with lots of activities linked to Inside out 2. During the week, we want to celebrate 
children and young people building resilience, embracing self-awareness and forming strong connections 
with others. It would be wonderful if you could continue the celebration of this week at home. Place2Be 
have given examples of what could be done at home. 
We are holding a dress down day on Friday 7th February for a £1 donation that will go to Place2Be.   
 
To learn more about Place2be please follow this link: https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/about/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vacancies 
We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor.  It is for 1 hour and 15 minutes each day during term time.  
We also have a temporary role for a Cleaner, start time 3pm or 3.30pm until 5pm or 5.30pm each day 
during term time Please collect an application from the school office or download from our website. Closing 
date is 7th February. Please note these posts are subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure. 
 
Attendance 
Well done to this week’s winners, Nursery.  
 
 
 
Our target is       
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

      
 Mrs Jeans and Staff 
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